
 

To Serve The Members 

 
 
 
 
        

 
 

QUEENSLAND TAXI OWNERS AND DRIVERS WELFARE ASSOCIATION INC. is working for you. 
 

Some of the things the Association have done in the last year. 
 

 We have held Meetings with the Brisbane Airport Corporation (BAC) to improve the facilities 
at the Airport for the Drivers. 
  

 Taxi Council Queensland is planning to set up a permanent driver support fund. 
 

 We have helped raise the funds that the Driver needed for his legal defence.  
 

 We have helped drivers with the many issues they have had. 
 

 We have spoken with the Premier Campbell Newman in regards to Driver Safety. 
 

 We have held meeting with the Transport Minister Scott Emerson, in regards to driver safety. 
 

 We have held meetings with the Police Commissioner Ian Stuart regards Driver Safety. 
 

 We have held meetings with the Queensland Police, and The Department of Transport.  
 

 We have held meeting with the Opposition Leader Annastacia Palaszczuk.    
 

 We have had many other Meeting with other Government officials in regards to Driver Safety. 
 
 

Join the Association & support the Committee that works for you. 
 

Contact:  
Nash Dosanjh:  0402 069 862 
Jagdeep Singh: 0432 425 682 
Satwant Singh: 0431 120 037 
Prem Singh:       0424 138 667 
Mohan Singh:   0412 697 741 
Anshul Arora:   0433 321 420 
Email: qtoadwai@hotmail.com 
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